
This Committee recommends that:

The Royal Commission on Aboriginal Peoples 
should immediately undertake to ensure that the 
unique perspective of Aboriginal people with 
disabilities is an integral part of its overall work 
and final recommendations. The Royal Commis­
sion should consider the issue of disability within 
the full scope of its mandate, and not simply from 
a health care perspective. The final recommenda­
tions made by the Royal Commission to improve 
the lives of Aboriginal people should deal with 
disability where relevant.
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